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G O V E R N M E N T  O F  R A JA S T H A N  
D e p a r t m e n t  o f  P e r s o n n e l  (A -3 )

No.F.4(6)/DOP/A-3/78 Dated: August 10, 2001

To,

1. All Principal Secretaries / Secretaries to Government

2. All Heads of Departments (including Divisional Commissioners 

and District Collectors)

SUBJECT: Field postings of government servants facing criminal
charges / departmental inquiries - compliance of the 
instructions contained in this Department's Circulars dated 
July 13, 2001 and July 26, 2001.

Dear Madam / Sir,

With reference to the above-mentioned subject your attention is invited to 

this Department's Circular of even No. dated July 13, 2001 whereby it 

had been directed that all those government servants who are facing 

criminal charges / departmental inquiry under Rule 16 CCA on account 

o f embezzlement of government funds, misappropriation of funds, or 

serious financial irregularities should not be given field postings or other 

postings which involve direct contact with the public or handling of cash. 

Thereafter, vide this Department's Circular dated July 26, 2001 it had 

been clarified that all those government servants who have already been 

punished in any criminal proceedings / departmental inquiry under Rule 

16 CCA on account of charges of embezzlement o f government funds, 

misappropriation of funds, or serious financial irregularities should also 

not be given field postings or other postings which involve direct contact 

with the public or handling o f cash.

All Principal Secretaries to Government / Secretaries to Government and 

Heads of Departments had been requested to immediately prepare a
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complete list o f such government servants and to ensure that if  any of 

such government servants has been given a field posting or a posting 

which involves direct contact with the public or handling o f cash, he / she 

is immediately shifted from his / her present post to some post other than

a field post / post involving direct contact with the people and handling o f 

cash. All Principal Secretaries to Government / Secretaries to 

Government / Heads of Departments had been further requested to 

prepare a permanent register for this purpose and to furnish a certificate 

to this Department certifying that action has been completed in 

accordance with the directions contained in the above mentioned two 

Circulars.

The period of one month is expiring very shortly. It is hoped that all the 

Principal Secretaries to Government / Secretaries to Government / Heads 

of Departments would have taken appropriate action in compliance o f the 

instructions contained in the above-mentioned two Circulars o f this 

Department. All Principal Secretaries to Government / Secretaries to 

Government / Heads of Departments are requested to forward the 

required certificate to this Department immediately.

This matter may be accorded TOP PRIO R ITY .

Yours faithfully,

Secretary to Government


